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I am writing to support HB 3173. Oregon Flora is an invaluable project that makes 

information about the plants of Oregon easily available online, both for researchers 

and everyday Oregonians alike. It's an important tool for those wishing to conserve 

and restore our forests, wetlands, grasslands and other sensitive native habitats, 

reduce invasive plants, and those involved in Oregon's horticultural industry. This bill 

would help Oregon Flora have stable funding for its maintenance and improvement, 

making it an even better resource for years to come. Thank you for your 

consideration. 


